
Initiatives of  The Asiatic Society, Kolkata : 

 
In view of the evolving situation on the spread of Novel Corona virus [COVID -19] in India and in 

compliance with the advisory issued by the Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Government of 

India in this regard, we at The Asiatic Society, Kolkata are taking adequate measures.  

1. The Asiatic Society, Kolkata has postponed all the seminars/workshops/ conferences 

scheduled to be held in the Asiatic Society during the remaining period of March, 2020 

until further notification. 

2. The Library and Museum of the Society are closed for external visitors/readers up to 31st 

March, 2020. 

3. However, in this need of the hour, you can access our valuable resources online through 

Web- OPAC. The officials of The Asiatic Society, Kolkata can be reached through phone, e-

mail [gs.asiatic@gmail.com; theasiaticsociety@gmail.com and 

asiaticsocietypublications1788 @gmail.com ] and also online at https:// 

asiaticsocietykolkata.org. You can also check our regular updates on our website. 

4. We Ensure proper cleaning and frequent sanitization at every places of the Society, 

particularly ensure regular supply of hand sanitizers, soap and running water in the 

washrooms. 

5. All the staff members and other essential visitors are screened at the Entry point through 

IR thermometer and provided with a drop of hand sanitizers.   

6. Masks and Gloves are provided to the Janitorial and Security staffs of the Society and 

continuous awareness and consciousness is campaigned among all the staff members of 

the Society. 

The world at present is dealing with a Pandemic and hope we all work together to fight it for a 

pink of health and wellness.  . 
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